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Year 4 Cinema Trip – Lilo and Stitch Film – Wednesday 4th June 
                                                                                                                                                                            
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Wednesday 4th June, Year 4 will be visiting Bridgend Odeon cinema at McArthur Glen to watch the film ‘Lilo 
and Stitch’ which addresses some of the themes of our current expressive arts topic. The cost of the transport 
and cinema tickets will be heavily subsidized by the school but we are asking parents to make a parental 
contribution of £5. On Wednesday 4th June, we will leave school at 9.30 am and will return to school before 
lunchtime. The children are welcome to bring one bag of sweets and a drink to the cinema but we politely 
request that they do not bring money to spend at the cinema itself.   
 
We would be grateful if you could arrange for your £5 payment to be made through the School Money system. 
If you have any queries about using this system, please contact Miss Jury, our Administration Officer, and she 
will be able to give you any help you need. 
 
Please complete the parental consent slip below to give your child permission to attend the cinema trip and 
return to your child’s class teacher. We reserve the right to cancel the trip if pupil numbers do not make the 
trip viable. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 4 Teachers 
 
 

Please tick one box. 
I give permission for my child _______________________________ to visit Bridgend Odeon 
to watch the Lilo and Stitch film on Wednesday 4th June. 
 
 
I do not give permission for my child __________________________ to visit Bridgend Odeon 
to watch the Lilo and Stitch film on Wednesday 4th June. 
 
Signed: ________________________________     
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